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Highlight His Word “Never will I leave you; never will I forsake you.”  Hebrews 13:5b

Pregnancy Care Center Needs List
Please pray and consider these needs.

•  Bottle Brushes • White Laundry Baskets • Stamps 
• Diapers (Size 4, 5 & 6) • Blankets (blue & neutral colors) 

• Car Seats (infant & transitional) • Similac Advance Formula  
• Similac Sensitive Formula • Thermometers • Baby Tylenol

• Girls & Boys 3-6 months and 6-9 months sleepers

As 2024 comes to an end, we want to thank 
every volunteer, every donor, every prayer 
partner, and all others who have impacted 
our ministry! Because of the generosity of the 
community we serve, we were able to end 
2024 being fully funded for our new building 
and we cannot wait to see what God has in 
store. As we close out the year, we look ahead 
to 2025 in expectation of great things. Our 
ministry began in 1985, which means we have 
been serving clients in our community for 40 
years! God has done immeasurable things 

within those 40 years and we are honored by His faithfulness. We have some exciting things in 
store for our anniversary and we can not wait to share those with you soon! Thank you again to 
each one of you for helping us be the hands and feet of Jesus.

As we enter our 40th year, would you prayerfully consider donating $40 a month in 
celebration? Donate at pcchickory.com/donate

We are so grateful for YOU!

Check out our Amazon Wish List to stay updated on our center’s highest priority 
needs  https://a.co/dzERm0I



We Couldn’t Do It Without You!

Thank you to this amazing community. 
You give without measure, and we are 

truly thankful for your support.

Our annual Volunteer 
Appreciation Lunch!
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Our staff and board at our Groundbreaking Ceremony for our new PCC home!

Highlight His Word “Children are a gift from the Lord. They are a reward from Him.” 
Psalm 127:3

Our future home!

Recent baby basket! Recent baby basket!

Thank you to Grace Covenant Church for welcoming us!

We love our volunteers, no 

matter how small!

Thank you to May’s Chapel Methodist Church for allowing us to share our mission with you!

Groundbreaking Ceremony!
Groundbreaking Ceremony!



Highlight His Word “For we are God’s handiwork, created in Christ Jesus to do good 
works, which God prepared in advance for us to do.” Ephesians 2:10
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Statistics Through the 4th Quarter
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2024 4th Quarter Honorariums
•	 Rev. & Mrs. Ronald Orovitz in memory of Rev. Harvey Blume.

•	 Robert Broome in memory of Susan Broome.

•	 Tony and Gwen Jarrett in honor of Nancy Long.

•	 Kim Todd in memory of her mom, Donna Williams.

•	 William and Susan McNeely in memory of Janet Cline.

•	 Alice Brinkley in memory of her husband, Jack Brinkley.

•	 Dave and Jeanne Gerhardt in memory of Karen Miller.

•	 St. Stephens LWML in honor of Ross Chiles.

•	 Calvin and Sharon Cooper in honor of Earline Jenkins Miller.

•	 Mr. & Mrs. John Dalton, Jr. in memory of Sarah Roberts.

•	 Nancy Long in honor of St. Paul’s Reformed Missions Team.

•	 Deborah Tapscott in memory of Sarah Roberts.

•	 Eric and Rebecca Sigmon in memory of Joanne Sigmon.
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